
  
  

  

   
                 

  
                  

                
           

      
                 

                  
  

                 
               
       

      
     

                 
       

                   
     

     
     
       

Safe (Overnight) Parking 
Presented to Student Government Senate 

Shared During University Police Advisory Council Meeting 

Safe Parking: 
● Designated parking lots where students can legally park and sleep in their cars overnight 

Reasons: 
● This would reduce the financial strain on commuter students having to pay for gas for 

long travel distances, and it would also prevent long-term wear and tear on their cars, 
which can also accumulate larger financial burdens down the road 

Would Serve the Following Students: 
● This is not specifically addressing students who are unhoused; it is to allow commuter 

students a safe spot to park and be able to attend their courses without the long travel 
times 

● Students could be required to provide documentation that they have an active address; if 
they do not, then Basic Needs is the designated department that can provide emergency 
housing and address the students’ needs 

Implement as a pilot program: 
● Would require: 

○ Time curfews that require students to check in and check out by certain times 
○ Access to a restroom 

● This could also be implemented with the carpool parking slots in front of Placer Hall, next 
to Sage Hall, etc. 

Students this can assist: 
● Commuter students 
● Students with financial burdens 


